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DIARY 
Term 3 

August  
Fri 25th  Grade 6 – Immigration Museum Excursion 
Mon 28th  Education Sub-committee Meeting – 7.00pm 
Wed 30th  Father’s Day Stall (Wed, Thurs & Fri) 

Grade 3/4 Hooptime Basketball Competition 
Thu 31st  Jogging Club – 8.15am to 8.40am on the oval 

Monday, 28th August to Friday, 1st September 

Book Fair 
September 

Fri 1st  Father’s Day Breakfast – 7.00am 
Deposit due for 2018 Grade 6 Canberra Camp 

Mon 4th  Whole School Concert 
Tue 5th  Whole School Concert 
Thu 7th  Jogging Club – 8.15am to 8.40am on the oval 

Grade 5 – Vietnamese Lunch 
Mon 11th  MEPS Has Talent 

District Athletics 
  School Council Meeting – 7.15pm in Staffroom 
Tue 12th  MEPS Has Talent 
Wed 13th  Grade 5 – Asian Expo 
Thu 14th  Jogging Club – 8.15am to 8.40am on the oval 
Fri 15th  Grade 2 – Polly Woodside Excursion 
Wed 20th  Footy Fun Day Lapathon 
Fri 22nd  Last Day of Term 3 

Term 4 

October 

Mon 9th  First day of Term 4 
Mon 16th  Prep Swimming commences 
Tue 17th  Grade 4 – Melbourne Aquarium Excursion 
Wed 25th  Science Expo Night – 6.00pm to 8.00pm 
Fri 27th  Halloween Disco 

Tue 31st  Kinderschool Session – 2.00pm to 3.00pm 
November 

Thu 2nd  Kinderschool Session – 2.00pm to 3.00pm 
Tue 7th  Melbourne Cup Public Holiday 
Thu 9th  Kinderschool Session – 2.00pm to 3.00pm 
Sat 11th  Family Fun Day 
 
 

 

 

Ï Parent Opinion Survey Ï 
 
Just a reminder that those families who were randomly 
selected to undertake the Parent Opinion Survey have 
until this Sunday, 27th August, to complete their survey 
online. The survey is anonymous. This feedback is 
used to review our work and the next 4 years of results 
will impact our next School Review in 2021. 
 

ÏÏÏÏÏÏÏ 

 

 
 

2017 Scholastic Book Fair 
 

 

Come along to the MEPS Library next week to share 
the joy of reading, support your child’s literacy and 
support our Library. Quality books will be available for 
sale, with a contribution from all purchases made going 
directly to our school.  
 

The Book Fair will be open from 8.15am – 8.45am 
each morning and from 3.15pm-3.45pm from Monday 
to Thursday. Eftpos facilities will be available. 
 

We thank you for your support and look forward to 
seeing you at the Book Fair! 
 

Sathiya, Library 

What’s happening in Grade………? 
 
You will start noticing a weekly update come through 
Flexibuzz to provide parents with what is happening in 
that grade level for the next week. It will inform you 
more regularly, of what we are covering in class and 
important dates and reminders. Please make sure you 
have installed Flexibuzz so you can access this 
important information. Any feedback would be welcome 
through your class co-ordinators. 
 

 
Instructions for installing the FlexiBuzz app can be found on the 
last page of the electronic copy of the Newsletter on the schoolõs 
website. 
 

 
 

 
                                                                                                                                      
 
Available online ï in colour 
on the web site  

PO Box 305, Mt Eliza  3930 ï Phone 9787 1385 
Newsletter is available on the web site address :  

www.mtelizaps.vic.edu.au  

 

MEPS Newsletter 

 

Whole School Concert  and Senior School Production  
Monday, 4 th  & Tuesday, 5 th  September  at the Frankston Arts Centre  

Tickets available from the Frankston Arts Centre Box Office.  

Mon 28th Aug to Fri 1st Sep 

http://www.mtelizaps.vic.edu.au/


PTA 
 

School Concert Raffle 
This year we are running a mega raffle to coincide with 
the School Concert. There are great prizes to be won - 
including bikes, scooters, skateboards, balls, bats and 
more. 
 
Father’s Day Breakfast & Stall 
We will be running our Father’s Day Breakfast on 
Friday, 1st September and the Father’s Day stall from 
next Wednesday, 30th August to Friday, 1st September. 
If you are available to volunteer some time for either of 
these events, please contact Sarah Watson at 
sarewatson@gmail.com.  
 
Footy Fun Day Lapathon 
This term, on Wednesday, 20th September, we will be 
putting on a Footy Day Lapathon and Pie Day. Look 
out for more information coming home today. 
 
MEPS Family Fun Day 
The MEPS Family Fun Day is coming up next term on 
Saturday, 11th November and it really does take a 
village of people to put this on for our community to 
enjoy. If you can get involved and help us put on an 
exciting day, please contact tarnyacook@gmail.com. 
 
Thanking you, 
PTA 
 

Camp Australia 
 

 

 
For more details on After School Care, Before School 
Care and School Holiday Program please phone Camp 
Australia on 1300 105 343. 
 

Registration is available online at 
www.campaustralia.com.au. 
 
 
 

Head Lice 
 
There is a real problem with head lice across the 
school at the moment but especially in the Grade 2, 3 
and 4 area. We ask that all parents examine their 
children’s hair and if lice are found, please treat 
accordingly. Please note, children with head lice are 
excluded from school until treatment has commenced.  
 
When we have been informed of a child having head 
lice, we issue a FlexiBuzz alert to all parents in the 
same year level. 
 
For assistance with the identification, treatment and 
control of head lice there are websites available 
including one from the Health Department which is:  
https://www.betterhealth.vic.gov.au/health/conditionsan
dtreatments/head-lice-nit  
 

PTA Chocolate Drive 
 

There are still a few families who have not as yet 
returned their Chocolate Drive money. PTA must 
finalise this account shortly, so if you have money to 
return, could you please do so ASAP. 
 
 

Uniform Shop 
 

The Uniform shop is open on the following days - 
 

Mondays  – 8.30am to 11.00am 
Wednesdays  – 2.00pm to 4.30pm 

 

Claire McAvoy, Uniform Shop Co-ordinator 
 

 

Update Student Information 
 

CONTACT DETAILS 
 

It is important that you advise the office if any contact 
numbers relating to your child have changed. In an 
emergency, it may be very difficult for us to contact you if 
your records are not up to date. 
 

Thanking you, Administration Staff 
" -------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

CHANGE OF CONTACT DETAILS 
 

Student/s Name/s: 

………………………………………..………………… 

Grade/s: …………….. 
 

Please change the following details: 
 

…………………………………………………………………

…………………………………………………………………

…………………………………………………………………

…………………………………………………………………

………………………………………………………………… 

 
 

Community Notices 
 

¶ Aboriginal Connections Festival ð Workshops and 
Demonstrations held at the Frankston Arts Centre, Sat 26th 
August, from 10am to 3pm. Free event for the whole 
community. For more information phone 9784 1060. 

 

¶ Moorooduc Junior Football Club and Junior Netball 
Club – Registration and expression of interest is now open. 
Email enquiries to mooroducjfc@gmail.com.  

 

¶ Moonlit Sanctuary School Holiday Program – Held from 
10am to 4pm each day (excluding Friday, 29th Sep) at 550 
Tyabb-Tooradin Road, Pearcedale. Bookings essential. 
Phone 5978 7935. For more details, visit the website: 
www.moonlitsanctuary.com.au. 

mailto:sarewatson@gmail.com
mailto:tarnyacook@gmail.com
http://www.campaustralia.com.au/
https://www.betterhealth.vic.gov.au/health/conditionsandtreatments/head-lice-nit
https://www.betterhealth.vic.gov.au/health/conditionsandtreatments/head-lice-nit
mailto:mooroducjfc@gmail.com
http://www.moonlitsanctuary.com.au/


 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Thank you to the following advertisers for sponsoring our newsletter 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Sport Star Academy are now at Mt Eliza PS. 
For more details visit http://bit.ly/SSAMtEliza 

 

http://bit.ly/SSAMtEliza


 



                   MONDAY, 4 TH & TUESDAY, 5 TH SEPTEMBER, 2017  

-------------------------------------------------- 

      MEPS WHOLE SCHOOL CONCERT and 

Senior School presents Beauty & the Beast  
A Rockôn Roll Spectacular 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 

Just a reminder that our school concert takes place on Monday, 4th and Tuesday, 5th September at the Frankston Arts 
Centre. The concert will begin at 7.00 pm, though students need to arrive at the Arts Centre, fully dressed in their 
costumes, makeup and hair done between 6.00 and 6.30 pm.  It is anticipated that the concert will finish no later than 
9.00 pm. Costumes will be distributed on Friday, 1st September and will need to be returned by Thursday, 21st 
September. Please do not wash any costumes as we have laundering arrangements. 
 

The children will be performing the same concert each night and will be sitting with their classmates and teachers in the 
function room while waiting to perform (they will not require a seat ticket). Your child will therefore need to bring a 
small named bag with the following items with them on the night of the concert: 

¶ A clearly labelled book or quiet activity to keep them entertained (please NO electronic or noisy options!) 

¶ A clearly labelled small snack and drink 

¶ No phones or iPads 
 

As per the ticketing notice, seating at the Arts Centre is limited. It is essential that we have the concert over two nights to 
allow all family and friends to attend a performance. As all students are performing both nights we would suggest that 
ǇŜǊƘŀǇǎ ȅƻǳ ǎǇƭƛǘ ǘƘŜ ŦŀƳƛƭȅΩǎ ŀǘǘŜƴŘŀƴŎŜ ƻǾŜǊ ōƻǘƘ ƴƛƎƘǘǎ ŀƴŘκƻǊ Ŏƻ-ordinate with another family to help with drop-offs 
and pick-ups. 
 

ON ARRIVAL AT THE ARTS CENTRE 
After you have gone through the main doors of the front entrance at the Arts Centre, all students will be required to go to 
the doors leading into the function rooms which are directly to your left. A teacher at the door will greet you and show 
your children which room to head to where they will meet their teacher and other class mates. Please note that due to 
number restrictions given by the Frankston Art Centre, parents will not be permitted to enter the function room. 
 

The kiosk and the bar in the main foyer will be open prior to the show ŦƻǊ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎΩ ŎƻƴǾŜƴƛŜƴŎŜΦ 
 

COLLECTING CHILDREN AFTER THE CONCERT 
In order for each grade level to experience performing to a full audience, we ask that you stay for the duration of the 
whole concert and support each act. After the last item, students can be collected from the theatre foyer. This will take a 
little time so we ask parents to be patient.  For safety reasons we ask that parents collect their children directly from the 
relevant class teacher, as teachers will be keeping track of the departure of their students  If you are not attending the 
concert, please be in the theatre foyer by 8.15 pm to collect your child.  
 

If your child is to be collected by an adult other than yourself, plŜŀǎŜ ƭŜǘ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊ ƪƴƻǿ ƻŦ ǘƘŜǎŜ 
arrangements, in writing.  Teachers will not allow a student to leave the room until a parent or nominated adult comes 
to collect them.  
 

VIDEO CAMERAS AND STILL CAMERAS 
Due to Frankston Arts Centre policy we ask you not to bring or use still or phone cameras in the theatre. We have 
organised for the concert to be recorded and will make arrangements for copies to be available through the school office 
at a later stage.   
 

SOME USEFUL INFORMATION 
 

Location of Frankston Arts Centre  
Corner of Davey and Young Streets, Frankston.   
 

Parking Facilities 

¶ A 330 space car park under the Arts Centre itself (charges per hour from 6.00 pm).  Entrance to this car park is in 
Young Street. 

¶ Large car park on opposite corner of Young and Davey Streets (free after 6.00 pm) 

¶ Street parking in Davey Street (in front of Primary School and Council Offices) 

¶ Parking spaces in street behind the Council Offices. 
 

Thank you for your assistance and support of this major school event.  



 

FlexiBuzz Instructions 
 

 
 

Please follow the instructions below to add FlexiBuzz to your phone, tablet or 
computer. Keep up -to -date with information from Mt Eliza Primary School.  

 
 

 

 
 
 

 

http://www.flexibuzz.com.au/

